
 

F.Y.I. 

from the Policy Unit 
FYI-279 
Date: April 20, 2020 

SUBJECT: Modifications and the COVID-19 Emergency 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

Due to the steep rise in unemployment caused by COVID-19, the following measures will be implemented in the modification process: 
• The time frame required for a modification due to a temporary reduction of income/loss of job has been removed. 
• There may be an expiration date on the newly modified order. 
• A judge can choose not to approve a temporary order. 

The same documents must be sent to the Attorney General’s Office. 
These temporary measures are for modifications requested based on changes in income/employment due to the COVID-19 
emergency only. These measures do not apply to modification requests for any other reason.    
 

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail 

mailto:DCSS%20POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

